
Dear Scholar Athlete, 

CONGRATULATIONS for being chosen to the New Jersey American Youth Football 
– Jersey Shore Conference Scholar team!  A ceremony will be held in your honor 
on Sunday, March 24th, , 2019 at Colts Neck Inn, 191 County Rd 537, Colts Neck, 
NJ.  Current year 5th and 6th graders will be recognized with a brunch from 9:30am 
to 11:30 am.  Current year 7th and 8th graders will be recognized with a lunch from 
1:00 pm to 3:00 pm. 

During the ceremony NJAYF will donate thousands of dollars to our scholars.  
Every 8th grader will be eligible to win scholarship money towards his/her College 
education!  We will also be recognizing every scholar, and a questionnaire will be 
sent out closer to the date,  please complete the those questions print and bring 
along with you on the day of the banquet.

If you haven’t already registered for the event, please visit  https://www.jsayf.org/
banquet prior to March 14th.  Scholar Athletes are free of charge.  Additional 
tickets (limited to 2 per scholar) can be purchased at $40 per ticket at https://
www.jsayf.org/banquet.  Tickets will NOT be available for purchase at the door for 
this event. Tickets will NOT be sent to your home, your name will be on a list at the 
door.  Doors will open a half hour before the start time of each banquet.  For 
proper headcount, if  you can not attend please send your regrets to 
jsayfsecretary@gmail.com.  Any questions should be sent to that email address as 
well.
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On behalf of the NJAYF Board of Directors and all of the volunteers of our league, 
CONGRATULATIONS ON A JOB WELL DONE!

Sincerely,

Joe Spina

3rd Vice President, Scholastic Commissioner

NJAYF Jersey Shore Conference


